
19/06/2021 

MRS Patricia Nugent 
- 10 Eurella AVE 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
Patricia-nug@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We do not need another child care centre in this area. The property isn’t suitable. It will cause 
more congestion to an already busy road, in fact it is a ridiculous application 

Sent: 19/06/2021 1:16:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


